
 

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS 

Ref No-Cir/RBS/2019-20/No:103                                                                                                               Date: 05/03/20                       

To: All Parents (Class 1- Satellite and Class 1 to Class 12- Santej)  

From: The Principal 

Subject: Corona virus: Precautions for the upcoming Annual day event  

Dear Parents,  

We are very excited about our upcoming Annual Day celebrations and take great pride in the effort and dedication of 

the students in putting up this show.  

We are all aware of the global alarm around the spread of COVID-19 and we want to take necessary caution for the 

health and safety of our children and the school community. COVID-19 has spread across more than 50 countries 

including China, Iran, Italy, South Korea and many others. In this climate, we all need to take collective precautions 

for any health hazards of spreading this virus.  

Please note the following preventive measures: 

 We request all parents / family members to avoid coming to the venue if they suffer from any extreme/viral 

flu-like symptoms (wet or dry cough, cold or sneezing, or fever).  

 If there are any immediate family members of the student, who are showing any possible signs of corona 

virus, or have travelled to one of the major infected countries in the last 28 days then the child and parents 

should avoid attending the function.  

 If any parent has himself/herself recently in the last 28 days visited a foreign country or a region where 

COVID-19 is spreading, we request you to refrain from attending the program.  

 In case of a person suffering from minor seasonal symptoms of cold and cough, we request them to wear N-95 

masks.  

 The volunteers at the venue have been instructed that any person in the auditorium who may show extreme 

flu-like symptoms will be asked to avoid entering the auditorium. 

We understand that this is a special occasion for our children and no one would want to miss this opportunity. The 

school will be video recording the entire event and we will share the video of the entire performance with all of you.  

We really appreciate your support in ensuring the health and well being of each member of the Redbricks community.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

With Warm Regards, 

 

Mrs. Sutapa Mishra 

The Principal  

Redbricks School  


